To: cityclerk; Legislative Services
Subject: RE: Development variance permit application VP100679

From: Ted Clarke <>
Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 12:05 AM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Development variance permit application VP100679

You don't often get email from | Lcan why this is important

Towhom it may concern.

We live next door to the applicants for this variance permit to construct a carport which would extend
beyond the front yard setback permitted under the current zoning bylaw.

We have absolutely no objection to that request from Peter and Chris Jackson and believe the city should
approve their application.

It will enhance their property and there is no downside to having their construction plan approved.

Thank you.

Joyce and Ted Clarke

157 McKinley Cr.

Prince George
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